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Dear comrades, 

The New Communist Party of Britain sends its warmest fraternal greetings to our Greek 
comrades gathering to celebrate 95 years of struggle in defence of the Greek working class 
and the world communist movement. 
 
The KKE took the lead in the fight against the fascists during the Second World War and in 
the struggle that followed against the royalists and their imperialist backers. The Greek 
communists led the resistance during the dark days of the military regime that mobilised the 
masses to bring down the junta and restore republican institutions. 
 
Your Party has worked tirelessly to rebuild the world communist movement following the 
counter-revolutionary wave that brought down the Soviet Union and the people’s 
democracies in eastern Europe. Your Party is leading the fight against the austerity 
programme that Franco-German imperialism has imposed throughout the European Union. 
 
Our Party has built close links the KKE over the decades and we closely follow the fight-
back that your comrades and the militant workers are leading in Greece. We stand together 
with your Party in upholding our common ideology of Marxism-Leninism and the eternal 
ideas of Marx, Engels, Lenin and Stalin. 
 
The New Communist Party of Britain sends its warmest greetings to our Greek comrades. 
You are charting the course for a better tomorrow that will certainly come and like you we 
are certain that the 21st century will be the century of socialism. 
 

All the best, 

Andy Brooks 
General Secretary 
New Communist Party of Britain 
 

 


